
 J. E. Girvan Enterprises ~ 62 Hillsdale Avenue East ~ Toronto, ON, M4S 1T5 Page 1 

April 22, 2021  
 
Christine Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Long: 
 
EB-2020-0290 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. – Payment Amounts 2022-2026 
 
We are consultants to the Consumers Council of Canada (“Council”).  Further to the Ontario Energy 
Board’s (“OEB”) letter dated April 21, 2021, with respect to Ontario Power Generation Inc’s (“OPG”) 
refusals the Council can advise that it intends to dispute OPG’s refusal to answer CCC-15, which reads as 
follows: 
 
Please provide all materials provided to OPG’s Board of Directors regarding approval of the 2020-2026 
Business Plan and this Application. 
 
Please note that Michael Buonaguro will be attending the meeting on April 23, 2021 on behalf of the 
Council.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Julie E. Girvan 

 

Julie E. Girvan 
 

CC: All parties   

  

  

 

 


